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ITEM 17 
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR COLACINO - INTERPRETIVE HISTORICAL 
SIGNAGE ALONG GRAND PACIFIC WALK 

  
Councillor Colacino has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that Wollongong City Council -  

1 Develop a delivery model that outlines what areas could benefit from, and are worthy of, 
interpretive historical signage along the entire length of the Grand Pacific Walk and other 
frequently visited tourism areas within Wollongong’s LGA. 

2 The proposed delivery model for provision of, and extent of, signage be included into a briefing 
note to be provided to Councillors before the next round of budget discussions for the 2020-2021 
financial year. The briefing note should also include the following - 

a An indicative cost for the design and placement of signage that would outline the history of the 
old miners’ cottages that skirt the edge of Lawrence Hargrave Drive at Scarborough  

b The briefing note should include any obstacles that could inhibit the delivery of this type of 
interpretative signage  

c The cost of this signage is not to be included into the amounts allocated to finalise the missing 
sections of the shared Grand Pacific Walk 

d The report should indicate an appropriate amount that could be put into an annual fund that 
would allow for the rollout for the proposed interpretive signage to be progressively introduced. 
This fund will be separate from any grant funding opportunities that become available 

e Investigate what requirements would be needed to put in place such signage 

f Include within the briefing note what other types of delivery streams could be utilised to deliver 
this type of service 

g Any proposed signage will not be limited to the European history of any given area 

h Research and indicate which other languages, separate to English, could benefit from being 
included into any display.” 

 

 

 




